
Visit of Ministry of Interior 

to the CSE  VR Lab.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 16th 2017, the director of training in the Ministry 

of Interior and his associates have visited the Virtual 

Reality Lab in the College of Engineering to discuss 

future collaboration on a vital project regarding using 

the state-of-art virtual reality technology for training. 

They were briefed about the lab and invited to try 

different demonstration to show case the potential of 

this technology and what can be done in the lab. The 

visit was fruitful and the two sides agreed to start 

working on small project as a start. 
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